
I am writing this letter as a resident of refinery drive, Pyrmont to the issue of air pollution and noise disruption. To my fate, I have noticed pollution and a number of gases coming from the large vehicles operating on a daily basis, and fumes being produced from the concrete plant. These hazardous gasses may lead to serious health issues and a hike in the air-pollution. To prove such, I find myself having to clean the balcony every couple of days from the constant buildup of pollutants created by the works of the concrete plant located on glebe island. 

Further on the topic of air pollution, it has come to concern me and my family that there will be and there already has been an observed increase in truck traffic. The additional trucks operating in the area, emit thousands of tons of greenhouse gas emissions, creating poorer living conditions for both the elderly such as myself and even for the youth as there becomes a struggle to breathe in the polluted air causing many to suffer severe internal health issues in the longer run.  


While air pollution is quite a big safety concern for myself, family and the residents of Pyrmont, it is unfortunately not the only concern. The concrete plant will create a lot of noise for myself and the residents from the constant loading and unloading of the ships, as they run day and night causing significant noise and pollution. 


I would request you to kindly look into the matter and take some appropriate and strict action against the issue and culprits. I shall be highly obliged for your quick and kind support.
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